
  C-17 Correspondence – Evan Goldin 
 

 

From: Evan Goldin <evan.goldin@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, October 10, 2023 11:38 AM 
To: Council District 1 <District1@longbeach.gov>; Council District 2 <District2@longbeach.gov>; Council 
District 3 <District3@longbeach.gov>; Council District 4 <District4@longbeach.gov>; Council District 5 
<District5@longbeach.gov>; Council District 6 <District6@longbeach.gov>; Council District 7 
<District7@longbeach.gov>; Council District 8 <District8@longbeach.gov>; Council District 9 
<District9@longbeach.gov>; Joy Contreras <Joy.Contreras@longbeach.gov>; Eric Lopez 
<Eric.Lopez@longbeach.gov>; CityClerk <CityClerk@longbeach.gov> 
Cc: carlite.longbeach@gmail.com 
Subject: Orange Ave 
 
-EXTERNAL- 

 
Hi there, 
 
I'm delighted to see money being dedicated to the Orange Ave Backbone Bikeway! I strongly urge you to 
support this project and move it forward. 
 
We need to create a safer north-south bike/ped/scooter/wheelchair route that is safe for people of all 
ages. It's also important that the WHOLE route be safe and protected, not just parts of it. 
 
Additionally, I urge the city to prioritize the protected bike lane that is planned for Spring Street. This is 
intended to be the east/west backbone of the bike network, so we really need to get both of these 
projects done in order to truly facilitate safe active transportation. 
 
Thanks so much! 
- Evan 

 
 

 


